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ANNEXURE II

INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR SUPERVISION

AND COXM~OL IN CA.MBODIA

Phnom Penh,

2Oth Juné, 195

Ris Excellen!Cy the Minister off Foreign Afffairs,
Royal Governinent off Cambodia,
PHNOM-PENH.,

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your letter No.2293/C4

dated l7th June, 19555 requ'esting the International CommissiOi

to express its views on the agreement recently reached between

the Royal Governinent and the United States f'or mîitary aid.

The Commission has received three copies off the

text off the. letters exchanged between the Embassy of the

'United 8tates off America and the t4inistry off Foreign Affairs

and notes that the Royal Government wants it tco express its

views Din regard to their content and to any incidence they

might have on the Geneva Agreement and the Declaration of' t1ie

Gambodian Delegation off 2Oth July, 1954.0"

The Commission vishes to inform the Royal Governme0

that the matter is under the active consideration off the
- Commission and th-at its views will be coumunicated to the

Royal Gover nt as soon as possible.

Please permit me$ Your Excellency, to convey to

you the expressions off my high esteem.

Yours ffaithffully,

(Bgd.) G. Parthasarathî

Chairman


